
 
 

 FUJITSU  LIMITED  
Shiodome City Center  1-5-2 
Higashi-Shimbashi, Minato-ku  
Tokyo 105-7123, Japan 

 

Subject :  Grace Letter 
 
Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
Please accept this letter as our organizations plead for a grace period for our COP in reference to our participation in the 
Global Compact. This is mainly due to the delay in releasing our CSR Report, but we are planned to submit no later than 
December 31st this year. 
 
We are sorry for burdening you with this request and thank you for kind assistance. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Sogo Fujisaki 
Director of CSR Department 

Fujitsu Limited
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